

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT June 2, 2021, 5:00 p.m.

The Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School District, Skagit County, Washington, held a Work Study Session on Wednesday, June 2, 2021, 5:00 p.m. In attendance were Directors Otos, Samora, Cailloux, Coffey and Ragusa. A quorum was present, there was no action. Also, in attendance was Superintendent Vivanco, multiple staff and guests. The board recognized retiring staff as shown:

Ardyth Anderson	Centennial
Timothy Behrens	Centennial
Debra Cheney	Jefferson
Tapp Nutting, Jessie	Jefferson
Cynthia Steorts	Little Mountain
Vicki Semrau	Little Mountain
Ayers, Rebecca	Little Mountain
Kerr, Eleanor	Madison
Sundquist, Betty	Madison
Daniel Carson	Mount Baker
Laurence Torseth	Mount Baker
Pamela Wilkerson	Mount Baker
Lori Oelfke	Mt Baker
Miles Community of the	
Terrye McInnis	MVHS
Patricia Laughlin	MVHS
Perales-Perez, Maria	
Anne Blumenshine	MVHS
	MVHS
Ellefson, Roger	MVHS
Billings, Becky	MVHS
Barbara Purnell	Student Support Services
Sullivan, Merry	Student Support Services
Lori Sadzewicz	Washington
Julie Harris	Washington
Julee Bradshaw	Washington
Pamela Almasi	Washington

Staff was thanked for their many years of contributions to the district's students and community. No action was taken and the meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

Larry Otos, President Board of Directors

Ismael Vivanco Superintendent Secretary to the Board